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CURRENT AND 
UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

   
Back to School Supply 

Drive 
Baby Basket Supply Drive

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 
To assist military personnel at Camp Pendleton and to serve their families by providing financial, 

educational and social enrichment programs as they face the unique challenges of military life while 
standing ready to selflessly defend our country.  We will inspire and encourage members of the 

community to join us as we honor, support and show appreciation to the Marines, Sailors and their 
families and will afford opportunities for the community to do so through various outreach programs 

throughout the year. 

P4P’s Founding Patriots 

Jerry Zomorodian - 
All American Petroleum 

Brian Chuchua 
Christopher & Cecilia 

Hopper 

P4P’s Patriot Partners 

Ampac Business Capital 
Anaheim Hills Rotary Club 

Conservative Patriots of 
Orange County (CPOC)

Dwight Reilly
Earl Kelso 

Hunsaker & Associates 
John Lavender 
John Sheffield 

Kiwanis Club of Greater 
Anaheim 

Knights of Columbus 
Council 9195 
Kris Weber 

Lucille Bolduc 
Meghan Shigo 

Nikki Karell 
Orange Lutheran Lancer 

Baseball 
Ralph & Winnie Harp 

Rhona Gewelber
St. Mary Magdalene 

Church, Orange 
Veteran Air 

Vietnam Veterans of 
America, Chapter 756 
Vision Calvary Chapel 

Wilson Automotive 

On May 20, the 15th MEU held a Corporals Course Mess Night for approximately 32 Marines 
who participated in and graduated this prestigious 3 week course.  The event included a 
delicious catered meal which P4P was honored to co-host with the 15th MEU Command 
Element.   

This course is designed to enhance both personal and professional development and is part of 
the Professional Military Education Progression for enlisted Marines. The course provides a 
quality course experience that is tailored to fostering Marine Corps leadership and ethics, and 
to enhance the Marine’s ability to lead and make ethical decisions in order to prepare them for 
future responsibilities within the Marine Corps. Please enjoy pictures of the event on page 3.

The 13th MEU held a Team Builders 
Class on June 6 and donated Albertsons 
cards were given out by P4P.  Thank 

you again to those who donate 
throughout the year. It’s so nice to have 
various items on hand that we can bless 
our Marines with when there is a need.  
We are so grateful that so many in the 
community support our Marines and 

Sailors and that they share so freely.  A 
special Thank You to those who have 

been donating through our new 
partnership with Benevity – we 

appreciate each and every donation !!



Get Involved 

Write 
If you would like to send a letter or 
card of support to a member of the 

15th MEU, please write to: 

“Any Marine” 
c/o Chaplain Paul Rodgers 

15th MEU 
P.O. Box 555365 

Camp Pendleton, CA  92055 

Say a Prayer 

Donate 
We are happy to answer any 

questions you may have; 
please feel free to contact us 

by phone at 
714-637-5575 or by email 
patriots4pendleton@gmail.com 

There are several ways you 
can donate: 

Donate through Zelle using 
our email address 

Donations can be mailed to 
Patriots 4 Pendleton 
154 Jerrilee Lane, 

Anaheim, CA 92807 

You can donate through the 
link on our website page 

which can be accessed here
or you can donate through 

our square account by 
clicking Donate 

Charity ID #88-0708341 

All donations are tax-
deductible as allowed by 

law. 

This is a non-federal entity.  It is not a part of the Department of Defense or any of its components and it has no governmental status. 

Stay Connected 
We hope that you’ll visit, like and share our page.  To access us, 
you’ll just need to type in the name Patriots 4 Pendleton in the 

search bar.   

      

Flag Day, a day honoring the national flag, is 
observed on June 14.  The holiday commemorates 
the date in 1777 when the United States approved 

the design for its first national flag.
The idea to set aside a day to honor  the national 

flag came from several sources.  In 1916 President 
Woodrow Wilson proclaimed June 14 as the official 

date for Flag Day, and in 1949 the United States 
Congress permanently established the date as 

National Flag Day.  Although Flag Day is not an 
official federal holiday, Pennsylvania celebrates the 
day as a state holiday. Each year the U.S. president 
delivers an address that proclaims the week of June 

14 as National Flag Week, and all Americans are 
encouraged to fly Old Glory during that week.  

Families of the 15th MEU had a special day picking 
strawberries and going for a tractor ride around the 

strawberry fields.  P4P was happy to sponsor the event so 
that the families could enjoy a few fun hours off base.
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